

This Publication has been made possible in part by the financial support of the following:

Canbear Enterprises Limited
Department of Foreign Affairs
Ukrainian Canadian Foundation of Taras Shevchenko

CREDITS:

The Commemorative Photo Journal is a special publication of the Ukraine-Canada Policy and Trade Centre, included as a special supplement to the Canada-Ukraine Monitor.

The editors of the CANADA-UKRAINE MONITOR would like to express our gratitude to the Embassy of Ukraine in Canada, and in particular, Ambassador Victor Batiuk and Yevhen Polishchuk, for enabling us to follow this historic event in person by accompanying the Ukrainian delegation across Canada. Our sincere appreciation to Mykhailo Doroshenko, Press Secretary to President Kuchma, for his assistance throughout the visit, Volodymyr Repik, official photographer to President Kuchma, and George Grushchenko of the Canadian Embassy in Kyiv, for his ongoing support.

Conception & layout: Nina Romas

Text and photography: Nina Romas, Andrij

Hluchowecky, Orest Dubas

Photo credits: Volodymyr Repik (Kyiv),

Volodymyr Repik (Kyiv), J.M. Carisse (PMO), Sgt.

J.M. Carisse (PMO), Sgt.
Bertrand Thibeault (Rideau
Hall), BDS Photo, Dept.
National Defence, Andrew
Shott, Saskatchewan Gov't,
HRDC Alberta Region,

R. Pullano, Leonid Shkolnik,

Stephen Wan

Desktop publishing: UKRAINIAN PUBLICATIONS,

Orest Dubas, Ottawa

Monitor Address:

Ukraine-Canada Policy and Trade Centre

180 Elgin Street, Suite 800, Ottawa (Ontario) K2P 2K3

Tel: (613) 230-4307 FAX: (613) 235-8221

